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September 21st – 25th 2020   
 

2nd Grade Newsletter 
Ms. Mauldin’s 2nd Grade Classroom 

 
Dear Students and Families, 

     For the next two weeks we will be slowly introducing small 

group zooms only in the morning. Please be sure to watch my 

morning announcement video on Monday that demonstrates how 

to use the weekly slides. This will allow students to ease into the 

daily schedule for the year.  

iReady Diagnostic Assessment Information: 

Students will be doing the Diagnostic during our small group time only, 

unless otherwise directed. This coming week we will be taking the 

iReady Math Diagnostic Assessment. 
 

• Why do we do the Diagnostic? 

o The diagnostic helps us to find out what students know 

and understand what they still need to learn.  

o  It is important for the students to do the work on their 

own and do their best! 

•  It is important to: 

o  Read each question and answer choice carefully 

o  Use scratch paper or whiteboard to show your work 

• The assessment is adaptive. 

o This means that questions will get easier or more 

difficult based on how students answered earlier 

questions. 

o Students will see questions they’re unfamiliar with and 

that is okay! 
 

See you next week! 

-Ms. Mauldin 
 

 

 

9/21-9/25 Schedule 

 

 
F.Y.I. 

• Please make sure that your 

best contact email is updated 

with the school! 

• Have a dedicated space/area 

for your child that is for their 

school work.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please join Classtag via the 
personalized code shared with 
you to stay up-to-date on our 
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Below is important information to know about digital learning at home: 
 

For Students: 

• Every Monday by 9:00am, I will post a Weekly Checklist to help 

guide your child at home on Canvas and in our Google Classroom.  

• Every day by 10am, all the assignments for the day will be 

assigned to your child under “Classwork” tab and under the topic 

for that specific week. All assignments are due on Friday by 

5pm. 

• Every Friday, students can access feedback on assignments 

turned in the previous week.  

• Office Hours: Monday to Thursday 2:35pm-3:30pm 

 

For Parents: 

• Every Friday by 6pm, I will send a newsletter with updates on 

how to prepare for the next week.   

• Contact Me: f you need to contact me please email me. I am able 

to respond to emails from 8:30 to 4:30 on weekdays.  

• Office Hours: Monday to Thursday 2:35pm-3:30pm 

 

Additional Resources  
▪ Tech Help: Having computer issues please click here. 

▪ Language Services: District websites can be translated in multiple 

languages. Use the drop-down menu at the top of the EPS 

homepage to select "translate this page," and a Google translate 

window will open. You can then select the language needed.  

 

 

Your child will need to use 

their student email and ID 

number to access any of 

our online platforms. 

 

Student Tools 

  EPS Student Tools 

 This link will provide access to 
Canvas, iReady, and a variety of 
other technology tools for your 
student.  

 

Parent Tools 

EPS Parent Resources 

This link will provide access 

to Everett’s online resources 

for parents and families.  
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